

踏入2021年,香港壘球總會繼續為球場進行翻新及保養工作,期望給會員提供更佳的訓練和比賽環境。

球場關閉期間,本會有幸獲得「戴麟趾爵士康 樂基金」撥款資助興建兩個打擊籠,而第一 個打擊籠的工程亦即將完成,在不久之後將 以全新面貌呈現給大家,供各位會員使用。

此外,本會一直致力推動壘球的發展,在疫情期間我們在社交媒體上開始分享有關壘球的小知識,希望藉此讓大眾加深對壘球的了解。

Instagram



Facebook



Entering 2021, Hong Kong Softball Association will continue to renovate and maintain the stadium, hoping to provide a better training and competition environment for members.

During the closure of the stadium, we have received grants from the Sir David Trench Fund for the construction of two batting cages. The construction of the first batting cage is almost completed. It will be presented to everyone with a new look in the near future for all members.

In addition, the association has been committed to promoting the development of softball. During the epidemic, we began to share the knowledge about softball on social media, hoping to deepen the public's understanding of softball.





Facebook





另外,本會因應政府逐步放寬防疫措施, 已於2月22日開始有限度重開天光道壘球 場。本會仍然會做好日常消毒及防疫的工 作,以確保為會員提供一個安全的環境。

再者,本會亦獲「賽馬會教練培訓計劃」資助而舉辦的一級教練班,由四名 WBSC 認可的二級教練,分別為鄧智德、李昶輝、劉漢文及大島田擔任導師。感謝各位會員的踴躍參與及支持,由於名額有限,最後經遴選後,第一堂的網上理論課已於 2 月 28 日順利進行。

球會已宣布 2019-20 年壘球公開聯賽將會於 3 月 14 日重新展開,比賽賽程亦已於本會網頁發 佈 http://softball.org.hk/hkleague/fixture/ ,期待在球場上與大家碰面。

最後祝大家新一年身體健康萬事如意!



Moreover, the Association has reopened the Tin Kwong Road Softball Field on a limited basis on February 22 in response to the government's gradual relaxation of anti-epidemic measures. The association continue to work on the daily disinfection and epidemic prevention to ensure a safe environment for members.

Furthermore, the Association is also sponsored by the "Jockey Club Coach Training Program" to organize a level1 softball coaching course. Four level2 coaches recognized by the WBSC, namely Tang Chi Tak, Lee Chong Fai, Lau Hon Man and Den Oshima as instructors. Thanks to all members for their active participation and support. Due to the limited number of places, the first online theory class was successfully conducted on February 28 after the final selection.

The Association has announced that the 2019-20 Softball Open League will be resumed on March 14. The match schedule has also been published on our website (http://softball.org.hk/hkleague/fixture/). We are looking forward to meeting everyone on the court.

Finally, we wish you all good health and all the best in the new year!